
Newhaven Port Marine Safety Code Annual Audit – 19th April 2023 

 

This annual PMSC audit was conducted by David Foster of Marine & Risk Consultants Ltd (Marico 
Marine), who also acts as the Independent Designated Person as specified within the Port Marine 
Safety Code. 

 

From what was seen during the harbour visit and audit, the perusal of reports and minutes provided 
each month to the Designated Person, plus rou�ne monthly Harbour Master/Deputy Harbour 
Master/Designated Person liaison Teams calls, the Newhaven Port Authority con�nues to comply 
with the Port Marine Safety Code.  


